
 

For Local 8 Members at NWIRP 

November 22, 2021 
 

Our Bargaining Team has had initial meetings with management where we continue to 
push for more information about the budget and to get fair increases for 2022 and 
2023. 
 
Based on your feedback, we proposed an equitably distributed wage increase while 
still keeping rising inflation in mind. See the linked results of the Wage Opener Survey 
and the COLA Adjustment Survey. 
 
One consideration our team is making is whether to prioritize office space or if we can 
explore potentially allocating some of our office space budget towards salary 
increases. Please complete the linked survey regarding our office space by Wednesday, 
November 24, 2021.  
 
If you have questions or comments, reach out to a bargaining team member or our 
Union Representative Phoebe Feldsher, phoebe@opeiu8.org 
 
Our Bargaining Team: 
Kaitlyn Schroeder 
Vanessa Arias 
Bethany Eichler 
Brittany Given 
Andrea Lino 
Bill Schwarz 

  

https://opeiu8.org/Portals/opeiu8/Employer%20Updates%202021/NWIRP%20Wage%20Opener%20Survey%20Results%20_11.1.21.pdf?ver=2021-11-22-121914-650
https://opeiu8.org/Portals/opeiu8/Employer%20Updates%202021/NWIRP%20COLA%20Adjustment%20Survey%20Results_11.4.21.pdf?ver=2021-11-22-122011-447
https://forms.gle/3xFYU8H6Uv7bQMRu8
mailto:phoebe@opeiu8.org


 

  

 


